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PRESS RELEASE  
ON THE FIRE INCIDENT IN KARTALKAYA/BOLU 

 
 
 

 
It is with great sorrow that we learned the shocking news on the fire in a hotel in the ski resort 
of Kartalkaya/Bolu (Türkiye), causing losses of lives and many injured. 
 
We convey our heartfelt condolences to the people of our Host Country, the Republic of Türkiye 
and to the bereaved families who lost their beloved ones.  
 
We wish a speedy recovery to those who were injured. 
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